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The following information contains highlights from the April 9, 2019, Readington Board of             
Education meeting. For complete minutes, please check the district website on or about May 1,               
2019. 
 
Superintendent’s Report 
Dr. Hart introduced Paul Nigro, Holland Brook School Principal, who in turn introduced two of his teachers                 
Ms. Jodi Rehrig and Dr. Ann Kane who along with their students shared their new program Genius Hour.                  
Dr. Hart shared that the date for our SEL Parent Night is Monday, April 15, 2019. 
 
Finance/Facilities 

● The district bill list was approved. 
● The district travel Schedule was approved. 
● The board approved the Shared Services Agreement in the amount of $154,037 for Technology 

Support Services with Tewksbury School District for the 2019-2020 school year. 
● The board approved the tuition agreement with the State of New Jersey in the amount of 

$18,800.47 for tuition reimbursement. 
● The board authorized the Business Administrator to re-advertise for the Vestibule Project as the 

original bids were rejected for being materially defective and exceeding the cost estimate of the 
project. 

 
Education/Technology 

● An amendment to the 2018-2019 ESSA grant applications was approved. 
● Student Observation, Student Teacher, and Student Internship Placements at Whitehouse 

School, Readington Middle School, and Holland Brook School were approved. 
● A previously approved Readington Middle School Field Trip was revised. 
● An Investors Foundation Grant from Investors Bank in the amount of $5,000 was accepted for 

Whitehouse School to be used for a Sensory Garden. 
 

Personnel 
● Denise Hawkins was approved as a Special Education Chaperone for Track. 
● Stipends were approved for staff members facilitating sessions for the SEL Parent Academy 

Night. 
● Bus driver contract adjustments for the 2018-2019 school year were approved. 
● The retirement of Catherine Smith was approved with appreciation for her years of service. 
● The 2019-2020 holiday schedules for custodians/maintenance, secretaries, administrators, and 

technology staff were approved. 
 
The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for April 30, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting                   
Room at Holland Brook School. Please review the agenda that will be posted on the district website on                  
April 18, 2019 and consider attending. 

 
 

Contact: Doreen Harris / 908-534-2897 
dharris@readington.k12.nj.us 


